

Paula A. Kiely

Director

January 7, 2009

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Dear Council Members:

The attached resolution requests authorization for the Milwaukee Public Library to submit a grant proposal to the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewage District (MMSD) for the 2009 Stormwater Best Management Practices Partnership project. The grant funding is being requested for the green roof project at the Central Library.

The resolution will authorize the Library Director to execute and submit a proposal to the MMSD for this project.

tala

Sincerely

Paula A. Kiely Library Director

Attachment